
GETTING CLOSE TO THE FINISH LINE
Hello Families of our 2026 Grads! 
Grade 12 is an exciting time yet, the information can be
plentiful and overwhelming! 
Before we break for summer, our team wanted to take
the opportunity to share some important pieces with
you so that you and your family can set some dates
aside and get a chance to receive important
information as your child prepares to step into their
graduation year and beyond!
We hope to have you come to our “GATHER FOR GRAD”
night coming up!

Mr. Lister (Principal)            Mrs. Cantafio (Grade 12 VP)        Mrs. Peters & Mrs. Mymryk (Grad Organizers)
                     Mrs. Goetz (Guidance)                                 Ms. Hasey (Gr 12 Resource)

Monday, June 23

6:00pm 

JTC Theatre

Click here 
to confirm attendance

https://forms.office.com/r/HHzcpNeznf
https://forms.office.com/r/HHzcpNeznf
https://forms.office.com/r/HHzcpNeznf

